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SUPPORT HB 2238 & HB 2239 

The Association of Oregon Counties and its 36 member counties appreciate the work and partnership it 

has with the Judicial Department and its circuit courts and judges.  County Commissioners, sheriffs, 

district attorneys, justices of the peace, community corrections directors, and juvenile department 

directors and their staff work hand in hand with the courts every day. 

We support additional judges so that courts can continue to handle the high workload of cases from our 

public safety system.  We also support making sure that judges’ salaries are competitive in order to 

recruit and retain the most qualified individuals for these important positions. 

Please vote YES on HB 2238 & HB 2239 

More Information: 

Patrick Sieng, Legislative Affairs Manager 

(503) 799-8280 

psieng@oregoncounties.org 

 


